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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

@RideSunRail /RideSunRail #RideSunRail

SunRail was overwhelmed by the response to our September “Rock the Rails” campaign, 
where we invited K-12 students to write and submit their own SunRail safety song as part 
of an initiative for National Train Safety Awareness Week. SunRail received submissions 
from local area schools, groups of students and individuals. Winners were selected 
by a panel of SunRail & FDOT officials, and all entries were presented with a signed 
certificate signed by SunRail CEO, Nicola Liquori. 

The Grand Prize winner was Longwood’s Woodlands Elementary School choir class, led 
by Mr. Joseph Brink. Ms. Liquori and other SunRail officials presented a $500 Grand 
Prize check to the class on Thursday, October 12 and received a live performance of 
their song, “A Sweet SunRail Track.”  

Rapper, Andre Bostic took 2nd place and 3rd place was awarded to Kissimmee’s 
Horizon Middle School’s Choir class, led by Mr. Joseph Haber. Both winners received 
$100 checks. Horizon Middle also performed a live version of their entry for Ms. Liquori 
during the award presentation. All three winners received an official certificate, and 
were announced on SunRail social media accounts during Train Safety Awareness Week 
(September 24-30). 

SunRail thanks all of the talented Rock the Rails participants!

Rail Superstars

Click to watch the 
winning song from 
Woodlands Elementary 
School or visit our 
YouTube page to hear 
the second and third 
place winners.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jlzCK61llCg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=06fW3sjZF18
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lp8fLP9xBrY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=06fW3sjZF18
https://www.youtube.com/user/ridesunrail
https://www.youtube.com/user/ridesunrail



